
 
 
Mrs. Welke’s Homeroom Update                              5/19/23  

Phone 488-0923                                                      Email: welkec@leonschools.net  

  

Good morning,  

Wow! What a week. Our class wrapped up most all our academics. Barter Day was a BLAST, our A.R. 

Celebration was yummy and super fun, and our Glow/Neon Party was awesome and the Klondike ice-

cream bars were delicious!  
 

The end of the year is always bittersweet. Everyone is a little sad that another year has gone by so 

quickly, but also excited with thoughts of having a fun filled summer.  I always get emotional at the 

end of the year. It seems like yesterday we were having orientation and we were all excited to get 

to know each other and learn together. I wish I could slow down time a little bit. This class has been 

so sweet and kind to each other.  Loved all the ‘Light Bulb” moments! I know they are all ready for 

fourth grade! Thank you for sharing your children with me. I appreciate all the support to help make 

this a terrific year for our class.   
 

Final Friday Folders will come home next week.  I will still be working next week trying to get some 

students to complete missing assignments.  
  

Early Release Schedule: Lunch @ 11:00/Dismissal @ 12:20   

We have a variety of leftover snacks/treats we will be enjoying this week.  
 

Monday, 5/22/23: Share Memory Books/ Letter to My Future Self/Board Games  

1. 9:00 - 5th grade Walk of Honor  

 

2. 9:30 - All of third grade will meet outside to sign memory books, t-shirts, and/or yearbooks. 

 

3. We will write our “Letter to My Future Self.”  I will mail these letters right before 

orientation.  Please send in a self-addressed envelope.  A huge, extra thank you if you find 

a stamp to place on the envelope! 

 

4. The students can bring board games from home or play the ones we have at school.   

  

Tuesday, 5/23/23: Show and Tell  

The students may bring in an item to share with their peers.    

  

Wednesday, 5/24/23: Fort Time  

The students may:   

• Bring in sheets to create their forts.  

• Bring in anything reasonable to make their fort comfy!  

• Bring in books or games to read/play. 

 
Enjoy your summer and I look forward to seeing everyone on campus next year!  

 
 


